
 
 

 

 

 

Greetings! 

 

On behalf of SUN (The Silk-road Universities Network), it is my great pleasure to announce 

that the 5th PHOCOS (the Photo Contest of SUN) is now open for application. 

 

The theme of the contest is COLORS OF THE SILKROADS. Students from members of 

SUN can apply. Non-members of universities of SUN are also eligible for application, but no 

additional other than certificates will be given. The application deadline is June 30, 2020. 

Please refer to the website (www.sun-silkroadia.org) for further information regarding this 

event. 

 

I would like to ask you to kindly inform your students of the event, and encourage them to 

participate in it by using the poster attached to this email. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your kind cooperation. I sincerely appreciate it if you send to me a 

confirmation mail after receiving this letter. 

 

Best regards, 

USSUN PHOCOS Coordinator, 

Marzieh Maddahi 

http://www.sun-silkroadia.org/

